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For Immediate Release 
 

News Release 
Edson Water Restriction 
 
Edson, Alberta, June 28th, 2021 – Reservoir levels are trending down during this heat wave and the Town 
of Edson is asking all residents to help keep those levels safe. 

As such, a temporary ban on residential watering is being put in place, and residents are being asked to 
refrain from all non-essential use at this time.  

This will allow us to maintain services such as the Kinsmen Spray Park and the Truck Fill Station for now. 
While they will remain open, we are asking for limited use at this time to help us build back our reservoir 
levels.  

Crews will continue to monitor the water levels and further restrictions/adjustments may be necessary if the 
downward trend continues and levels drop below 50%.  

The main goal is to ensure residential water service remains uninterrupted and sufficient water is maintained 
for fire emergencies. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we continue to monitor the situation.  

During this restriction please: 

• Do not water lawns, trees and gardens. 
• taking shorter showers. 
• not washing vehicles, driveways, and house exteriors. 
• postpone laundry and dish washing. 
• wait to fill hot tubs, pools or large aquariums. 
• turn off taps while shaving and brushing your teeth. 
• flush toilets only when necessary. 

 
During the extreme hot weather, let’s look out for one another. If you see someone in medical distress due to 
the hot weather, call 9-1-1. 

For more water conservation tips, please visit www.edson.ca/green.  
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